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Traveling to Russia


Outreach to Ukranians

We, along with AIMer’s Eric and Pam Faulkner, had the privilege to travel to the 
southeastern part of Estonia to give Russian Bibles and teaching materials to 
some Ukranian refugees who are planning to start a new church plant. 


Robert took a three-
week trip into Russia. He 

was able to meet with 
leaders and believers in 

Moscow and Saint 
Petersburg. Over 1,000 

Russian Bibles were 
distributed. We are 

praising the Lord for safe 
travels into and out of 

the country. There were 
no problems or 

questions during the 
border crossings. Please 

continue to keep the 
church in Russia in your 
prayers. Thank you for 

your continued support 
financially for the work 
of God in Estonia and 

Russia.

Merry Christmas and 
Happy New Year!


Thank you for your 
love and support!




